
Hustisford School District 
District Office Jr./Sr. High School John Hustis Elementary 

845 S. Lake St. ∙ P.O. Box 326 845 S. Lake St. ∙ P.O. Box 326  600 S. Hustis. St ∙ P.O. Box 386 
Hustisford, WI  53034 Hustisford, WI  53034 Hustisford, WI  53034 
(920) 349-8109 (920) 349-3261 (920) 349-3228 
 
Heather Cramer Clint Bushey Margaret Bell 
District Administrator Principal Principal 
 
 John Kiefer                                              Terri Kreitzman 
Director Financial Services                    Director of Special Education  
   

Home of the Falcons 

 
Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, May 7, 2019 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
May 7, 2019, at 3:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Jay Behnke, member, Fred Miller, Director of Technology, and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
Absent:  Barb May, Chair 

 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller updated the committee on the various projects that will 

be worked on over the summer.  He will be completing the server update.  He will also be completing a telephone 

software update.  IPads for JHE will be ordered and they will be ready over the summer.  He received information 

that ERate funding for our internet connection was approved.  He updated the committee on the test prep that had 

been done over the past several months.  He also indicated that he would like to find a student to provide 

assistance for 2-3 days per week for the summer, just as he had last summer. 

 Laser Cutter Purchase for Tech. Ed.—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the purchase of a laser cutter for 

teach. Ed. Through the Rural Schools Grant.  The committee recommended moving the purchase forward to the 

May agenda. 

 Science Lab Smart Board and Inspection—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the need for a Smartboard in 

the HS Science lab. She also indicated that she will be pursuing an outside lab safety check in order to ensure 

that all lab equipment is in working order.   

 Laptop Cart Computer Replacement Plan—Mr. Miller updated the Committee on the need to update three laptop 

carts within the district.  It is recommended to start with a purchase of 27 computers and continue with a plan 

moving forward. 

 Summer Technology Plan—Mr. Miller provided this information in his technology update. 

 Math Update—Mr. Haan talked with Mrs. Cramer about the need to update texts in Pre-Calculus and Calculus.  

These texts were not updated with the math curricular update.  The books were all found used on Amazon.  Mrs. 

Cramer updated that the books were being purchased through the used sites and ranged from $10-$25 apiece. 

 


